
Reminders:  
1. Please make sure your child comes to school wearing their P.E kit on a P.E day. Our P.E days 

are Thursday and Friday. Please wear a school hoody or jumper over the polo shirt if 

needed and ensure that shorts are of an appropriate length. 

2. Please send the reading record in daily (even when it is not book change day) so that we can 

record any reading that we do with your child.  

3. In RHE next week, we will be learning about girls' bodies and the changes they go through 

in puberty. 

4. We have had another great week in Year 6. The children have settled very quickly and are 

working very hard.  

5. We have a ‘Meet the Teacher’ session on Thursday 18th at 3.30.  

6. We are currently finalising a format for homework and spelling, so, while this is taking 

place, the homework will be to read and practice times tables. 

7. Have a lovely, restful weekend.   
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Thought for the Week: 

Gospel Value: Compassion 

Catholic Virtue: Empathy 

Reading  TTRS  

Please read at least 5x 

over the week. Below 

is a link to the online 

quiz. We are in the 

process of updating 

and changing books for 

the class; this will be 

fully completed by the 

start of next week.  

https://globalzone61.renaissance- 

go.com/welcomeportal/1892365  

This is just 

being finalised 

and will start 

up next week. 

Children will 

be set specific 

times tables 

on the ‘Garage’ 

level to 

practice which 

are suitable to 

them.  
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